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Italy Visit 
 
Over Easter, a group of Longcroft students took part in an educational visit to Italy. 
 
Joining forces with South Holderness Technical College, the group flew from Heathrow to 
experience the culture, history and geography of some of the most famous historic Italian 
locations. 
 
We are delighted to report that the behaviour of students was exemplary and that the experience 
was appreciated and enjoyed by all in attendance. 
 
During the week, students from both schools contributed to a blog that was updated daily and 
followed by their family and friends back home.  Click here to read the blog. 
 
Many thanks to the members of staff from both Longcroft and South Holderness, who enabled 
this visit to take place and well done to our students for their good behaviour and enthusiasm. 
 

 
Summer Sports 
 
The P.E. Department has released a timetable of weekly sports opportunities for the Summer 
Term, which will be of interest to many students.  To view or download it, please click here. 
 
Thank you to the P.E. team for running so many activities for our young people. 
 
 
Term Dates 2018-19 
 
The term dates for the 2018-19 school year are now available on the Longcroft website.  
Alternatively, click here to go directly to them. 
 
 
Important Dates 
 
Monday 7th May 2018 – Bank Holiday – school closed 
 
Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 2018 – Half Term 
 
 
-------------------------------------------- END -------------------------------------------- 

http://www.shtc.org.uk/news/italy-visit-blog
http://www.longcroftschool.co.uk/upload/pdf/JQlaMBv603ESH6q.pdf
http://www.longcroftschool.co.uk/upload/pdf/xDiSvv24ZQQX3Fr.pdf

